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Antonia Hover

From: Chris Stone <xcalybur@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2022 10:00 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: Commissioner Fay….

Hello Mr. Fay, 
 
My name is Chris Stone and I live in Milton, FL under the power company FPL. They are petitioning/trying to get 
authorization for a rate increase for power consumption. Please, please do not allow this. There are thousands of people 
that can barely pay their electricity bills after FPL took over. If the rates go up you can be assured that those people will go 
without power and possibly go homeless. My family is one of them.  
 
Again please make this rate increase go away. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
-Chris Stone 
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Antonia Hover

From: Carol Pace <carolpaceny@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 8:39 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: FPL Price Increase

Dear Commissioner: 
 
The rates of FPL are outrageously high now. They tried to get me to pay twice in one month, two separate 
amounts. They are stealing from us and have to be stopped from any more increases.  We were told that they 
would decrease our bills, when is that going to happen? 
 
Like many Floridians, my husband and I are on a fixed income.  Social Security doesn't give us a realistic cost 
of living raise and Medicare takes more each year. Between Biden, FPL, health & auto insurance, cable TV, 
gasoline and not to mention the all important food we must buy, we have no money left. I can't remember the 
last time I bought a steak at the grocery.  Everything is more expensive at the stores.  
 
Going to the movie matinee once a month is the entertainment we do and we bring our own drinks.  
 
When is this insanity going to stop? Life shouldn't be just for the rich, we both worked hard all our lives... for 
what? Just to pay bills?  
 
Please help us. 
 
Carol & Frank J Pace 
5588 Jones St 
Milton, FL 32570 
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Antonia Hover

From: BRIGGS DIUGUID <diuguid@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 4:33 PM
To: Office of Chairman Fay
Subject: FPL 

 
Dear Commissioner Fay, 
 
  I’m writing to you in reference to the Petition from  FPL  for a Rate increase to begin in January.  
I am asking you not to approve this increase!! The Working class people of Florida cannot handle another increase in 
their electric bills along with everything else.. Price of food, gas, medical expense, utilities have all increased. Inflation is 
through the roof with no end in sight.   I Do think that this large corporation can wait to increase their rates. 
  We the people are doing our best to kept our bills paid, and the family feed, and cared for. 
  We need your help!! 
 
Thank you,  
Carolyn Suzanne Diuguid 
6163 Katrina Drive  
Milton, FL 
Diuguid@bellsouth.net 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




